
0BCOM/CITEL DEC. 20 (VII-98) 
 

1BINFORMATION SESSION FOR THE FTAA TRADE NEGOTIATORS 
 

The Seventh meeting of the Permanent Executive Committee, COM/CITEL, decided that PCC.I 
should undertake the significant preparatory work necessary prior to any CITEL sponsored 
presentation or seminar on telecom issues be given to the FTAA Trade Negotiators and 
recommended that COM/CITEL/doc.423/98 be utilized as a starting point for the preparations. 
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